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          Presidents Corner January  2020 

 

First I would like to welcome the new members that joined the Waltonian Arch-

ers family at January meeting .   Hope everyone had a great holiday. The shoot 

calendar is ready, Leagues  are in full swing.  Bring your friends to open shoot at 

the leagues there is plenty of room for everyone to enjoy them.  Remember Tra-

ditional 2d league  Starts at 4:00 PM Sundays (No Compounds),  Bow Hunter 2d 

Leagues are Tuesdays at 7:00PM,  Target 360 Rounds 5 spot  on Thursdays  at 

7:00pm all open shoot leagues are    

$6 For Members  $7 For Non Members ( during league hrs.)  

We will be making a couple prototype bales for the range to test.  When the 

bales are up and ready make sure you shoot them so we can test there longevity.    

Also we would like all thank the Mason Family for Wonderful bench in Honor Of 

Dave Mason.  We ended the 2019 season with a fantastic end of the 3D season 

let strive and continue to show the public what we have to offer. .  Everyone en-

joy the rest month. Be safe while on the ice walk like a penguin my wife says  to 

my kids .     Thank You Jeremiah Zeien 
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      HISTORY CORNER 

1962 The only notable thing this year was the fact that there were five secretaries who resigned by the 17th of 

October. The Christmas party was held at the YMCA.  

Dr. Norman Stookey was president  

1963 This year the club submitted a bid to host the Midwest Sub sectional  

Howard Madison was president.  

1964 For the club first Midwestern subsectional Al Nelson’s bus and station wagon were used for the safekeeping of 

the target and other items. Publicity ads were placed in various locations and Vern’s service station in Hiawiatha was 

to act as an information center. This shoot was a complete success. The building committee made plans to build a 

pavilion. People in the club were allowed the use of the kitchen if they clean up afterwards.  

Al Nelson was president  
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Ways and Means 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 

Chairman Jenn Rupp  

Committee : Chad Curtis, Gayla Lewis , Brian Smith , Brian Paltjon 

 

2019-2020 Club Officers 
 

President:   Jeremiah Zeien               319-491-1667            JeremiahZeien@imonmail.com 
Vice President:  Carl Mally                                 319-365-4311             mallycj@aol.com  
Secretary:   Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457             Silverbay13@gmail.com   
Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979             don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Jennifer Rupp                         515-450-9668             Jennynyla@gmail.com  
Board Member:  Dennis Ringgenberg 319-329-0013             dringge@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Mary Bisinger                         319-350-5021             mbisinger.mb@gmail.com  

Shavings Editor 

Jeremiah Zeien    jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com 


